
St Paul’s Anglican Cathedral Rockhampton is joining with churches across Western Australia to be a host hub for a women’s day of encouragement and teaching.

This year, Perth Women’s Convention (PWC) has responded to COVID and the needs of remotely placed women and has changed from a centralised large-scale conference to allowing participating churches to be a host hub in their own community.

St Paul’s is very excited to be a host hub for PWC-Local 2022.
We warmly welcome all women high school age and upwards to join us.

No matter what age or stage of life, whether you’ve been a Christian for years or you’re just checking it out, this is a day for you. Bring your sister, friend, mum, colleague or Bible study group for a day of encouragement, live music, interviews and much more.

Please note! When you register, there is no need for confusion.
WA churches will be hosting the day on 22 October.
The Rockhampton hub will be hosting the day on 12 November.  Select Rockhampton as your chosen hub and the correct date will appear. 


What: PWC-Local 2022: Walk in the Way of Love: Insights from Ephesians with Amy Stopher
When: Saturday 12 November 9:00am - 1:30pm in the cathedral centre, 89 William Street Rockhampton.
Cost: $15
What to bring: Please bring a plate of morning tea to share, and a packed lunch.  Tea and coffee provided. 

Registrations are now open! 

For more information and to register please visit: pwc.ccowa.org 
To speak to a local in Rocky please contact us via email barbara@anglicanchurchcq.org.au or by phone (07) 4927 6555

